
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Valentina and Tommy for a  
brilliant  first week! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

7th November 2022 

Year 2 -  Florence and Riley -  
Welcome to our School! 

Year 3 -  Eva-Rose and Sviatoslav -  
Welcome to our School! 

Year 4  -  Aria, for playing an excellent  
Ariadne in our Grecian Myth.  

Year 5 -  Mia, for being a fantastic 
role-model to others. 

Year 6   -  Emily, for always being  
willing to help, having a smile on her  
face and being a lovely role-model.  

EYFS -  Kaylah, for listening well 
this week! 

Diary Dates 

 

Kapla Science Workshops - 7th and 8th 

November 

Y1 Trip to Bowes Museum - Mon 14th November 

Flu Immunisations - Monday 5th Dec 

Christmas Service  - 1.30pm Friday 9th Dec 

Whole school pantomime at The Witham - Thurs 15th 

December 

Break up for Christmas - Friday 16th December 
Return to School after Christmas - Weds 4th Jan  

 

 

  

 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Elijah 
Year 1 - Jaxon 
Year 2 - Violet 
Year 3 - Seth 

Year 4 - Hunter 
Year 5 - Ffion 

Year 6 - Sophie 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Jack 
Year 1 - Ava 

Year 2 - Esmae 
Year 3 - Grace 
Year 4 - Beau 
Year 5 - Jack 

Year 6 - Finley 

Kapla Science Workshops 
The whole school is taking part in an exciting STEAM 

workshop on 7th and 8th Nov. Without giving too much 
away, this will involve all children creating a giant con-

struction. Through this they will be developing team work, 
resilience, perseverance, concentration and creativity skills 

as well as there being lots of opportunities for cross-
curricular learning! Please come into the hall at 3.30pm on 

Tuesday to see our construction.  
Look out for lots of photographs of our exciting day. 

Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where 
roots grow and seeds flourish.   

Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance Award: Year 4 
Whole school  

attendance : 95.1% 

ATTENDANCE 

Rec. 93.3% 

Class 1 87.6% 

Class 2 97.3% 

Class 3 94.4% 

Class 4 99.4% 

Class 5 92.6% 

Class 6 97.9% 

 

Year 1 
Whole  
Class 

 

 Class 5 
Whole 
Class 

 

Poppy Appeal 
Poppies will be 

available  
to buy in school 

this 
week at break 

times. 

 

The 
Whole of  
Class 6 

 

 

The 
Whole of  

Early 
Years 

 

 

Half-Term Holiday 
We hope everyone has a super holiday as we break 
up for half-term on Friday and return to school on 

Monday 31st October. 

UKRAINE SHOE BOX APPEAL  

Thursday 10th November 

Thank you to everybody who has donated to our Ukraine 
Shoe Box Appeal. We have until this Thursday (10th No-

vember) to gather the boxes together so you still have a few 
days left if you would like to donate. 

 
The boxes we have collected so far include small toys, ted-

dies, toiletries, colouring books, socks, pyjamas, sticker 
books etc depending on the age range of the child. Don’t 

forget to specify an age range/
gender when you create your 

box! 

 


